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May Volunteer Hours 326 = $8,185.86  

T-Shirts for a Tribute 

Alumni Meeting Guest Speaker 

Alumni members enjoyed an excellent presentation at the June monthly 

meeting. Many thanks to our guest speaker, Assistant Chief Gary Ratliff. 

Assistant Chief Ratliff gave a presentation about LCPD command staff 

duties of the assistant chief.  

 

The League City Citizen’s Police Academy Alumni Association exists to 

support the League City Police Department.  We have learned that LCPD 

would like to have a tribute built to honor the officers who serve in our city 

each and every day. An example of such a tribute is shown above. In order 

to assist LCPD with building a similar tribute, the LCCPAAA will be selling 

“Back the Badge” t-shirts. 

For only $25 you can show your support for the heroes of your community!  

This unique design features a weathered Thin Blue Line flag on the front 

left chest.  Back the Badge with an eagle top badge will be on the center 

back.  (The Thin Blue Line stands for Law Enforcement professionals who 

stand between the citizens of our communities and the criminal element). 

100% of the funds raised from the sale of these shirts will be earmarked 

towards the building of a bronze tribute for the heroes of our community. 

For more information please visit our Booster page 

LCPD Recognizes Alumni Member 

LCPD recognized Alumni member Kimberly Hall for her role in 

providing medical bags for LCPD K9 units. Thank you Kimberly 

for everything you do. Please see the following release from 

LCPD: 

Sergeant Cox and K9 Pako recognized League City Citizens 

Police Academy Alumni Association's Kimberly Hall this week 

after she figured out a way to get specialized medical bags for 

each K9 Unit at no cost to your LCPD. The bags contain a variety 

of treatments for accidental ingestion of poisons, snake bites 

and supplies to remedy routine scrapes and scratches. These 

bags were provided by "We Ride To Provide". Pako was so 

happy he had to give her a kiss. 
 

 

https://www.booster.com/t-shirts-for-a-tribute?ref=copy-link_social_desktop-campaign-page-share-bottom-v2&utm_campaign=desktop-campaign-page-share-bottom-v2&utm_content=t-shirts-for-a-tribute&utm_medium=social&utm_source=copy-link&type=zoom&side=back


 

League City Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association  

 We Back the Blue! 

Officer Jason Hall joined the League City Police Department in January 2010.  Since that time he has served in the 

Patrol Division and the Traffic Division.  His current assignment is to the K9 Division.  His partner, Dina, is a 4 year 

old Belgian Malinois who was born in Hungary.  Officer Hall is also a certified Mental Health Peace Officer, a Field 

Training Officer, an Advanced Crash Investigator, and served as a Hostage Negotiator for 4 years.  Officer Hall 

also loves to play guitar and spend time with his family. 

Officer Jason Hall with K9 Dina 

As a member of the K9 Division, Officer Hall is not dispatched to minor accidents.  Last April, when he saw all patrol 

officers were involved in other calls, Officer Hall responded to an accident that had taken place. Upon arrival at the 

scene, Officer Hall realized there was a small child who was likely very shaken up by what had just happened.  He did 

everything he possibly could to make the following minutes more comfortable for her.  Once the accident scene had 

been cleared, Officer Hall and K9 Dina held a small demonstration for the family involved in the accident and several 

other children from the neighborhood.  The email below was sent to Chief Kramm by the husband/father of those 

involved in the accident. 

“I want to take this time to thank LCPD and Mr. Hall for their excellent work capturing the 17 year old that ran into a 

good friend of mine and then ramming into my wife with my 5 year old daughter. I want to take this time to thank Mr. 

Hall for such a great experience during such a horrible day, my daughter had a nasty bump on her head and he 

asked if we needed EMS. I of course said yes. He told EMS not to run code to the scene knowing that my daughter 

would be highly freaked out. Once EMS arrived he was so polite and friendly to my daughter and was able to 

convince her to allow the EMT's to take a look at her head. After they took a look at her, he brought her a stuffed 

animal that he had in his car (this just brightened her day). Once all of his accident investigation was done he 

brought out he K-9 to show all the kids, THEY LOVED IT. I just want to say this officer went above and beyond just 

being a police officer and makes it one of the reasons I love living in League City.” 

For his service and dedication to the City of League City, Officer Hall was presented a plaque and a gift at the 

Alumni general meeting on Thursday, June 9th.  To learn more about the League City Citizens Police Academy 

and the Alumni Association visit us at lccpaaa.org or on Facebook.  June’s program cosponsored by Awards of 

Distinction and Kemah Boardwalk. 

June 2016 Officer of the Month 
 

http://www.lccpaaa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/lccpaaa

